
 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

it is my great pleasure to invite you and the officials of your Bar Association to the 

VIIth International Conference Modern Bar Association. The conference will take place 

on 23 – 24 of May 2024 in Warsaw. Please find attached the program. 

This year the general title of the conference is following: Modern Bar Association and Dialogue 

with Public Authorities and Civil Society. During two days of the event we will be sharing 

expertise  in this fild. Although it is main topic of our meeting, we will also be discussing about 

other issues important for bar associations today. I strongly believe that exchange of ideas and 

experience will help us better understand each other, learn about our achievements and apply 

them in our bar associations. 

The registration form and the program of the forthcoming event may be found on the conference 

website http://mbac.oirpwarszawa.pl 

I hope you will find this invitation interesting and I also hope to meet you soon in Warsaw.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

prof. Monika Całkiewicz 

President of the Warsaw Bar Association 

 

ps. Please feel free to share this invitation with your colleagues and all the officials of your Bar Association. 

http://mbac.oirpwarszawa.pl/

